
 
 

 

 

 

Acute Adult Care Division Emergency Department 

 

 

Advanced Practitioner Urgent Treatment Emergency Department  

 

 

 

 

ADVANCED PRACTITIONER  

 

 

Bolton NHS Foundation Trust is an integrated provider of acute, intermediate and 

community healthcare serving the population of Bolton. This provides us with an 

opportunity for our services to work closely with our partners in primary care and 

the local authority to ensure a seamless service for our patients.  

 

The Acute Adult Care Division is one of four Clinical Divisions in the Trust that 

includes Emergency Care, Complex Care and Specialist Medicine. The Division 

contains the busiest single site Emergency Department in Greater Manchester and 

has inpatient wards providing acute medicine, rehabilitation and specialist medicine 

services.  It provides a range of specialist out-patient and community services and is 

committed to providing excellent clinical performance and patient care. 

 

 

An exciting opportunity has arisen for an experienced Advanced Practitioner with 

an interest in Emergency medicine to work within our Emergency Department 

Urgent Treatment Centre. We have an excellent team of health care professionals in 

this already established area. The Urgent Treatment Centre sits within our 

Emergency department.  

 

 

As an Advanced Practitioner you would be welcomed as part of the team to provide 

highly skilled clinical assessment, diagnosis and management of patients presenting 

in the Urgent Treatment centre. The successful candidate will be supported with 

continuing professional development and opportunity to work within the four 



pillars of advanced practice. This role requires Non-medical Prescribing 

qualification. 

 

 

Bolton Emergency Department is one of the busiest in the Northwest and we are 

dedicated to making our emergency care services the best in the country. 

The Trust is committed to safeguarding children, young people and vulnerable 

adults and requires all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 

Successful candidates will be subject to appropriate disclosure by the criminal 

records bureau 

 

Please note that Bolton Hospital NHS Foundation Trust is a smoke free site, and 

therefore smoking will not be permitted anywhere within the grounds of the Trust. 

 

 


